
 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

As we approach the Christmas holiday, I would like to share with you some very useful 

website links, which provide some excellent guidance, reminders and support with 

regards to keeping your children safe online. 

 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/advice-giving-technology-gifts-christmas 

 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers/parents-guide-

technology 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Safeguarding Team 
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